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Announcement - Regulated information

Public Power Corporation S.A. ("PPC"), following recent press articles, informs the
investors' community that, as also mentioned during the General Meeting of
Shareholders on 29.6.2022, it examines a share buyback program, according to
the provisions of the applicable legislation. Currently, no relevant decision has
been made by any corporate body.

It is reminded that PPC is already buying Own Shares, pursuant to the existing
Share Buy Back Program, which was announced on 24.12.2021.

PPC will issue an announcement, in case a relevant decision is made by the
competent corporate bodies.

For further information please contact:
Public Power Corporation SA.

Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director

Telephone : +30 210 529 2153

e-mail: i.stefos@dei.gr

The announcement may e accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation SA. www.dei.gr
at the "Investors Relations” section.
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